
10 July 2016 

Tax Payers' Union 

Via: rob.requests@taxpayers.org.nz 

Dear Tax Payers' Union 

Absolutely Positively 
Wellington City Council 
Me Heke l<i Poneke 

File ref: IR0-5384 

Request for information relating to wee staff remuneration. 

Thank you for your email to the Council received on 6 July 2016 in which you requested 
information relating to the Council's staff remuneration. Your request was forwarded to 
the Issues Resolution Office to compile and respond. 

Further to my letter dated 3 August 2016, please find attached the requested information. 

Under schedule 10, 32A of the Local Government Act where the number of employees in a 
salary band is 5 or less, the number for that band is combined vvith the next highest band. 
Where this has occurred in the information provided it is indicated by the * symbol. 

Yours sincerely 

Ian Hunter 
Issues Resolution Officer 
Wellington City Council 
Ph: (04) 803 8315 
Email: ian.hunter@wcc.govt.nz 
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